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TO: Pete Olson
Yorktowr: Town Manager
FR: Matt Ray
RE: Re-Zoning
DA: August 14,2017

On July 19, 2017 the Town of Yorktown Planning Commission held a meeting regarding
a request for Zoning Change on lot 79 & 80 in the Manor View addition by petitioner
Spencer O’Dell of AR engineering. The lots are owned by Mr. Ed McKibben who owns

the adjacent lots located at the 1500 block of south Kilgore. The Kilgore lots are currently
zoned Cl1.

The Plan Committee voted in favor of the change lots 79 & 80 from R4 to C1.
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Matt Ray
Zoning Administrator
Town of Yorktown




